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Re: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - stephen Brenneke

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 11/19/2024 4:11 PM
To stephen@brenneke.net <stephen@brenneke.net>

Hello Stephen,

Thank you for your comments. We will share this with the technical team. 

Thank you, 
BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com  

From: stephen Brenneke <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 4:00 PM
To: JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom
<ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Re: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - stephen Brenneke
 

Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name stephen Brenneke

Organization Columbia Pilots Association

Comments or questions? I have read over the proposed changes to the
runway and taxiways at KUAO.  These are
totally unacceptable.  There needs to be
other solutions.  More input from the aviation
community. Thank you,  Steve Brenneke

I would like to receive email updates.

If you would like a
response, please tell us
the best way to contact
you:

Email

Email Stephen@brenneke.net

Phone Number (503) 490-6397

You can edit this submission and view all your submissions easily.
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